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o Dansville Middle School 8th grade students had an opportunity to participate in a 

financial “Reality Store” sponsored by CP Federal Credit Union. Students were able to 
select a career, and then were assigned expenses to budget. This was a fun way to have 
the students think about how their future education can impact their financial earnings.  

 
o The DMS Student Council sold “candy grams” and hosted a dance for students to 

celebrate Valentine’s Day. 
 

o Students in Mrs. Krieger’s social studies classes worked in groups to create their own 
island. Each island had to make choices about their government, trade, and infrastructure. 
The students enjoyed the activity, and quickly learned they had to work as a team to have 
success on their island. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

      
 
                 

 


